
Hi Seth -  
 
I hope all is well with you - I wanted to follow up on our conversation in the state house 
cafeteria.  
 
I checked in with your team and we see no finance related issues with changing the energy 
efficiency timeline from 10 years to 20 years.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Many thanks.  
 
All the best, 
Mike  

 


